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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:   February 20, 2015   
Contact:  William L. Bartos    (330) 438-4305 Office 

Director of Public Service 
 william.bartos@cantonohio.gov    

 
Sanitation Pickup Delayed Due to Extremely Cold Temperatures  

 
CANTON, Ohio – The City of Canton Sanitation Department was forced to cancel trash collection 
today, Friday, February 20, due to extremely cold temperatures. Unfortunately, this is the second day 
this week that the cold weather has forced such a cancellation.  
 
Pickups regularly scheduled for Thursdays will be performed tomorrow, Saturday, February 21. 
Pickups regularly scheduled for Fridays will be performed Monday, February 23. Accordingly, trash 
collection will be one day behind next week. Barring the need for any further cancellations, the trash 
collection schedule will return to normal on Monday, March 2.  
 
We apologize for this inconvenience, and we appreciate all our customers understanding our need to 
protect our Sanitation staff.  
 
Please feel free to contact the City of Canton Sanitation Department at 330.489.3020 with any 
questions. 
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